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ARKANSAS HIGHWAY COMMISSION OPENS BIDS FOR IMPROVEMENTS IN  
CONWAY COUNTY 

 
 

LITTLE ROCK (3-4) -- The Arkansas State Highway Commission has opened bids 
for improvements to a roadway in Conway County.  
 
The purpose of this project is to raise the elevation on a portion of Highway 95. The 
work will be done on 0.6 mile of Highway 95 north of Hickory Hill. It includes the 
installation of minor drainage structures.  
 
Crow Paving, Inc. of Morrilton, AR was awarded the contract at $1,601,874.73. 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin in two to four weeks, weather permitting. The 
project should be complete in early 2014. 
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